
 
 

NEW YORK CITY TAXI AND LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Taxi and Limousine Commission (“TLC”) will hold an online public hearing on 
November 9, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. in order to solicit testimony and written comments on 
ways to make TLC rules more equitable and to ensure that the agency’s rules are adapted 

to the 21st-century needs of passengers, drivers, and industry members. This hearing is part 
of TLC’s ongoing review of its regulatory framework. 
 
More specifically, TLC is soliciting testimony and written comments that address questions 

including but not limited to: 

• Are there rules that are outdated and no longer justified in light of industry, 
regulatory, and public needs and practices? 

• Are there rules that impose different requirements on different industry sectors 
without adequate justification? 

• Are there rules that could be amended to more effectively accomplish the rule’s 
goals, or rules that should be streamlined and made clearer to improve industry 

compliance, regulatory oversight, and public transparency? 

• Are there rules that would help modernize the industry, strengthening the driver 
and customer experience?  

 
This public hearing will be held online on November 9, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. for the purpose 
of allowing the TLC to hear testimony and receive evidence regarding these matters. There 

will be no in-person public meeting. 

 
To view the public hearing, please access the livestream video feed at www.nyc.gov/tlc. 
 
To sign up to testify, you must e-mail the TLC at tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov or call 212-676- 

1135 by November 5, 2021. Speakers will not be able to sign up to testify the day of the 
hearing. Those who did not sign-up in advance to testify are welcome to view the 
livestream of the meeting on TLC’s website.  
 

Please submit written comments to tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov.  
 
If you sign up to testify, you will receive confirmation from TLC along with instructions 
on how to testify at the meeting online or by telephone.  

 
If you wish to testify and require interpretation services in any language, please email the 
TLC at tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov to sign up to testify and request an interpreter in your language 
of preference by 5:00 p.m. on November 5, 2021. 
 

Simultaneous transcription services will be available on the livestream and on line platform. 
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